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Headteacher: Mel Newbury 

Designated Safeguarding Lead: Kim 

Thomas 

Deputy Designated Safeguarding 

Leads: Mel Newbury & Helen Bowers 

Key Dates 

We have had a great 

recommendation of the 

Christmas Sensory Survival 

Guide below:  

Christmas Sensory Survival Kit 

If you have any 

recommendations for activities, 

places or groups that you think 

other parents and /or pupils 

would enjoy, please email it to:  

emily.thompson@saxon.set.org 

Parents Recommend  

Saturday 10th Dec - Friends of Saxon Hill 
Christmas Market   

Tuesday 13th Dec - Primary Christmas 
Performance 1:00-2:00 

Tuesday 13th Dec Swinfen Hall Carol 
Service 6:30-9pm 

Thursday 15th Dec - Christmas Dinners and 
Parties  

Friday 16th Dec - Christmas Carols (pupils 
only) and end of term  

Tuesday 3rd January - Return to  

school  

Hi all, 

Festivities are in full swing here now! Thank you to those who joined us for our Interactive German market. It was a lovely 

fun-filled morning. The pupils and supporting staff did a great job bringing the market to life. It was wonderful to welcome 

so many of you in to school. Continuing our festivities, TOMORROW  is The Grinch That Stole Saxon Hill Academy 

Christmas Fayre 1pm—4pm. See you there for market stalls, fun games, activities, and to meet the Grinch. £3 to see 

Santa inc. a gift!! 

Make sure you don’t miss the concert hosted by Swinfen Hall on 13th December 18:30—21:00. It’s billed to be a joyful 

evening, full of Christmas entertainment. All ticket sales are being donated to school. Click here for ticket sales. 

 

Alongside these festivities, please read information from the NHS about the rising numbers of Strep A infection HERE. 

 

The  challenges remain around the future of our residential Sleepover Club.  I continue to urge you to please complete the 

survey from the Local Authority and if you don’t feel that the survey captures your views, please ‘Have Your Say’ and send 

them to local councillors/MPs or into our dedicated inbox sos@saxon.set.org.   

 

Next week  is  our Christmas performance on Tuesday 13th, 1pm—2pm, and the last week of term is full of parties and 

end of term fun. Please look at our key dates for information on the up and coming dates to ensure you don’t miss any of 

the fun. 

 

Wishing you a wonderful weekend, from your Leadership Team  

 

https://www.saxonhillacademy.org.uk/uploads/Family%20Update%20Newsletters/Autumn%202022/sie-christmas-sensory-survival-kit%5b11038%5d.pdf
mailto:emily.thompson@saxon.set.org
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/swinfen-hall-carol-concert-in-aid-of-saxon-hill-academy-tickets-467513915707
https://www.nhsinform.scot/illnesses-and-conditions/infections-and-poisoning/streptococcus-a-strep-a


Rudolph Run 

Interactive German Christmas Market 



Sleepover Club Highlights 

Pupils in Sleepover Club have been getting into the Christmas spirit by making and 

decorating shortbread biscuits. They have used their maths skills to weigh the 

ingredients and used their fine motor skills to mix and roll the dough before putting 

them in the oven to cook. They were delicious!  












